
COURTS CLOSED 
Court Resurfacing Project in Progress 

Courts will be closed  

Saturday Aug. 25th  - Friday Sept. 1 

 
We appreciate your understanding and patience as we work to enhance your tennis 

and pickleball experience. Feel free to use this brief pause to brush up on your skills 

or explore some of our other fantastic recreational options around Fircrest.  


